
Jason Elan 
Head of External Affairs 
BusPatrol 

September 7, 2023 

Re: Government Relations Representation 
Dear Mr. Elan: 

This is to confirm that BusPatrol has retained Carlucci, LLC to provide governmental 
affairs services, specifically regarding the East Ramapo School District, beginning 
August 29, 2023, and ending January 29, 2024 (5 months). The fee for such services shall 
be $1,000 per month. Please note these services shall be in addition to any other services 
that may be provided to such entities. 

Ian 
Head of External Affairs 
BusPatrol 

Sincerely, 

David Carlucci 


